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Re: Request to Cancel lnterexchange Carrier Certificate & Tariff 
Northstar Communications, Inc. (T-004 637) 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Northstar Communications, Inc. ("Northstar") respectfully requests that the Commission allow 
Northstar to cancel, without prejudice, its certificate to provide resold interexchange 
telecommunications services granted by Commission Order No. PSC-01-0382-CO-TI on 
February 14,2001 in Docket No. 001582-TI. 

After a strategic business review, Northstar has determined not to proceed in the 
telecommunications market. Northstar has no customers in Florida and will not engage in 
intrastate telecommunications in Florida. Therefore, Northstar respectfully requests that the 
Commission allow it to cancel, without prejudice, its current certificate. 

So that our records will be complete, I would appreciate it if you would please date-stamp the 
extra copy of this cover letter and mail it to me in the envelope provided. Inquiries regarding this 
filing should be directed to me (205) 330-1703 or via email to bobbi@visiology.com. Thank you 
for your assistance in this matter. 

Yours truly, 

Bobbi Ferguson' 
Consultant to 

Northstar Communications, Inc. 

cc: Scott A. White 
Northstar Communications, Inc. 

16061 Carmel Bay Drive Northport, Alabama 35475 


